
 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

Proposed Change to KCOM IPLine Reference Offer 

Under clause 22.1 of the KCOM IPLine Reference Offer (the Contract), KCOM is proposing to reduce 

the notification period for price increases under the Contract from 90 days to 28 days so that the 

wording from the start of paragraph 1.3 of Schedule 3 of the Contract to the end of paragraph 1.3(a) 

of Schedule 3 of the Contract reads as follows: 

“1.3 KCOM shall give the Customer notice of any such changes to the Charges as follows: 

(a) KCOM shall give the Customer no less than 28 days’ notice of any increase in the Charges.” 

The change shall take effect from the proposed effective date, which is 4 January 2023. 

 

https://www.kcom.com/wholesale/media/c3cnq5ao/reference-offer.pdf

